
 

 Sept. 16, 2015 

 
Bring Back the Wild with Earth Rangers and OPG 

Earth Rangers will be in Cornwall on Sept. 19 

 
 

Cornwall – Join Ontario Power Generation (OPG) and Earth Rangers at the St. Lawrence 
Power Development Visitor Centre for two special shows on Saturday, Sept. 19, 2015.  
 
Bring Back the Wild is a live wildlife experience the whole family can enjoy. This unique and 
up-close encounter with Earth Rangers’ animal ambassadors will educate and inspire you 
and your children to take action to help protect animals in the wild.  
 
In addition to these live shows, OPG is proud to sponsor Earth Rangers 2015-2016 
Wolverine project, which will help prevent wolverines from getting accidentally trapped. OPG 
has been working with Earth Rangers since 2011 to support species at risk, including 
Blanding’s turtles, American Badgers, spotted turtles and Eastern wolves.  
 
OPG works with a number of partners to support and enhance biodiversity across Ontario, 
making sure wildlife is at home in our site communities and supporting events that make it 
easy for families to get close to nature.  
 
Details:  
St. Lawrence Power Development Visitor Centre 
2500B 2nd Street West 
Cornwall, ON 
 
Saturday, Sept. 19 
Shows are at 11 a.m. and 1 p.m. 
 
Admission is free.  
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For further information, please contact:  
 
Ontario Power Generation 
Media Relations 
416-592-4008 or 1-877-592-4008  
Follow us @opg 

http://www.earthrangers.com/wildwire/wolverine/
http://www.opg.com/communities-and-partners/biodiversity/pages/default.aspx

